
 

Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 February 2005 

13. APPOINTMENT OF COMMUNITY BOARD REPRESENTATIVES ON OUTSIDE BODIES/AD HOC 
COMMITTEES 

 
 The Board was supportive of continuing the previous practice of appointing representatives on such 

organisations.  This matter was held over to the next meeting of the Board for further consideration. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


